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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
         Greetings in the name of our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ.  

           Thanks for your prayers and financial support to ULICAF and her initiatives in Liberia 

over the years. ULICAF remains true to developing Liberia’s next leaders through education 

based on the Word of God. We remain committed to honoring God in Liberia through all our 

initiatives, with LICC being the biggest. 

ULICAF will continue to faithfully raise and disburse your contributions at the college for: 

a.! Student scholarship 

b.! Operation of the college 

c.! Faculty support and development 

d.! College facility improvement and new construction 

     I am making these affirmations to inform you that our dear friend and brother, Dr. Sei Buor, 

has resigned as president of LICC.  He has established his personal nonprofit organization called 

Christian Leadership Training Institute (CLTI).  CLTI is not connected to ULICAF and LICC in 

any way.  He is sole founder and CEO of said organization.  Dr. Buor no longer speaks nor 

represents ULICAF and LICC.  

     While we appreciate his work over the years with ULICAF and LICC, and we will miss him, 

God’s mission must continue. It is incumbent upon us to do diligently what God has called us to 

do over the years; be the arms, hands and feet of Jesus to the world, Liberia, Nimba County and 

Ganta.  We have been called by God to use His word to change and transform lives that will 

make positive impact on communities, villages, towns and cities in Liberia, and we will continue 

with this important work.  ULICAF continues to exist as a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization in the United States. 

     Thanks for your partnership, prayer and financial support over the years. ULICAF and LICC continues to stand in need of 

your partnership as we move forward. 

In His Service, 

 
Karney Dunah 

Executive Director 

ULICAF 
 

 

 

News from the 2016 ULICAF Conference 
By Paul Miantona, ULICAF Board President 

2016 ULICAF Annual Conference was arguably the best conference since the inception of ULICAF.  We are thankful to the East 

Coast Team for making this year's conference remarkable.  The conference will go down in history as the best annual conference 

ever! One may ask, "Paul, why do you think that this year's conference was the best?" Below are some reasons: 

1.! The conference was well attended, with 150 to 200 

people in attendance.  
2.! Wonderful and inspiring messages were preached by 

wonderful speakers: 

a.! Rev. Dr. Leaid Zeyoe – President, United 

Liberia Inland Church 

b.! Rev. Yenner Wuanti – Executive Director, 

Reconciliation Ministry International 

(RMI)

c.! Rev. Anthony Segbeh – Victory Harvest 

International Fellowship (the host church 

head pastor) 

3.! The women who hosted the conference did 

extremely well in making sure that delicious 
breakfasts, lunches, and dinners were served in a 

timely way. 

4.! Mr. Romeo & Mrs. Pauline Dahn, the chief hosts, and their team organized the program incredibly well. 

5.! Mr. Wongeh conducted the fundraiser banquet with enthusiasm and motivation, hence, encouraging those who attended 

the banquet to give unconditionally through donations and pledges. 

6.! ULICAF raised about $30,000 through pledges and donations. 

ULICAF Executive 
Director Karney Dunah 

ULICAF members gather to praise God 
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7.! ULICAF Executive Director, Rev. Karney Dunah and his wife, Lydia, worked diligently with the East Coast team to 

make sure the conference was successful. 

8.! Rev. Donald Wuanti was honored for all his services rendered to the United Liberia Inland Church (ULIC) and he was 

elected to the newly created honorary position of President Emeritus of ULIC.  Additionally, Pastor Jacob Kilikpo was 

also honored for services rendered to ULIC.  

9.! The team from ULIC, who traveled from Liberia for the 

conference, shared passionately during the conference about 
individual and/or collective projects.  

10.! The Former Executive Director of ULICAF, Dr. Sei 

Buor (through a representative), the current ULICAF Executive 

Director, Rev. Karney Dunah, and the ULICAF Board President, 

Mr. Paul D. Miantona were presented with tokens of appreciation 

by the leadership team from ULIC. These individuals were given 

African attire in honor of their service. 

11.! Former students and teachers of ULIC Mission School, 

specifically, Saclepea Mission (now called ULIC Academy), Dr. 

Obed Dolo (MD) and his wife, Mrs. Kendra Dolo, Prof Joel & 

Mrs. Gbaper Bleah, Mr. Lee & Mrs. Narko Wuanti, Plenseh Mah, 
Emmanuel Kehkie Miantona, Pastor Glenn Gbakoyah, Mr. Karn 

Wuanti, Mrs. Senlese Gongar Wahmah, and Mr. Paul Miantona 

sang two beautiful and incredible songs. 

It is imperative to say that God’s hand was directly involved in the success of the conference.  ULICAF is looking forward to a 

bright and prosperous future as we all work together to advance the Kingdom of God. 

 

 
 

Happening on Campus 
by Gina Sheets, LICC Vice President of Administration, 

The 4th graduation ceremony of LICC took place over the weekend of Friday July 1st beginning with the banquet, then 

baccalaureate service on Saturday, and the graduation on Sunday.

     The guest speaker for the banquet service was Mahmud Johnson, who completed a BA in Economics at Dartmouth college in 
2013, and went on to work with smallholder farmers through a USAID program. 

He also served as a Senior Economic Analyst with Aurora Solutions, Inc. in 

Monrovia.  

     On Saturday, the baccalaureate speaker was a familiar face to the LICC 

students and faculty.  Bishop Leaid Zeoye spoke on the importance of being 

connected to Jesus. 

     On Sunday there were 124 graduates:  

42 in Agriculture, 9 in Theology, 38 in 

Education, and 36 in Business. 

     This was the very first graduating 

class for the Department of Agriculture.

In two years the Department of 
Agriculture has grown to the largest 

department can continues to gain interest 

and recognition around the country.  The 

top student in the entire school, 

Emmanuel Wuo, graduated with the 

highest grade point average of 3.98 from 

the Agriculture 

Department.   

     LICC Board of 

Trustee member, Prince Kpewoan, generously presented 

awards to the hardest working LICC faculty member, Mr.
Neah Malue (who is serving as director of academic 

affairs.)  LICC Registrar, Jimmy Logauo, was recognized 

as the most dedicated staff member.  Dr. Slawon gave the 

commencement address encouraging the students to 

continue to work hard and pursue their dreams.  
     In other news around the campus, take a look at the 

work on the Agriculture Research Center.  Partners Hope 

in the Harvest Missions International, and the funds 

received from the Government of Liberia and Nimba 

County allowed for the completion of the shell of the 

building. 
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Paul Miantona, one of several people honored  

at the conference, receives a gift of African attire. 

The Agriculture Research Center 

Graduate Alphonso Dawah, speaker 
Mahmud Johnson, and Dean of 

Agriculture Travis Sheets. 

 

Emmanuel Wuo, top of class, receives 
recognition from LICC Board of Trustee 

President Dehpue Zuo. 

 


